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Fire Station 43: vertical movement at last
Moraga-Orinda Fire District Chief Dave Winnacker
updated the board Aug. 15 on the Orinda fire station
progress. 

"The last of the concrete was poured on Aug. 13," the
chief said. Because of the size of the site, the presence
of the concrete crews has been inhibiting the speed at
which the framers could work, but as the concrete crews
finish up, there will be noticeable vertical progress on the
site, Winnacker said.

The first floor should be completed by the end of the
third week of August, and the second floor should be in
place by the end of the month, with trussing and roofing
in September.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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